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THE SHEFFIELD GREEN
NETHER EDGE & SHARROW WARD

elect BEV BENNETT
Bev Bennett is standing 
for election in Nether Edge 
and Sharrow on 4th May.

Bev said, “I have been 
working with your Green 
Councillors Maroof Raouf 
and Peter Garbutt, and 
talking to people about 
Greens making a real 
difference.

My family are from this area, 
so I know the communities 
here. 

I put community at the heart 
of everything I do, and I am 
part of it.

This gives me the 
opportunity to truly engage 
with, and represent, people 
in Nether Edge and Sharrow.

 BEV BENNETT 

Voter ID
Photo ID will be needed to 
vote in the elections this May. 
You can find out what forms 
of ID you can use at
www.sheffield.gov.uk/VoterID

2022 local election results in 
Nether Edge & Sharrow Ward

Don’t forget to register to vote
www.gov.uk/registertovote
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Last year, Greens came second. 
With your support, Bev 
can win here this time

work hard for you

keep you informed

can win here 

GREENS...

The outcome of the Independent 
Inquiry into the tree felling is 
a really good example of why 
we need Green councillors - to 
stand up for people and the 
environment!

With your support on 4th May I 
can be elected to join Maroof as 
your  Green councillor in Nether 
Edge and Sharrow. 

Please help to keep this area 
Green.”

Nether Edge and Sharrow candidate Bev Bennett



You may have heard about red lines and bus 
lanes on Abbeydale Road.
There is lots of misinformation around so 
Greens have produced a mythbuster to help 
separate fact from fiction. 
You can see it at 
www.sheffieldgreenparty.org.uk
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    maroof.raouf@councillor.sheffield.gov.uk

   07367 123276

   @MRaoufNES

  peter.garbutt@councillor.sheffield.gov.uk

  07999 793768

  @PeterG4NES2019

Green councillors secured an 
Independent Inquiry into the 
needless felling of healthy street 
trees. The report identifies 
“serious and sustained failure of 
strategic leadership” in the Labour 
administration at the time.
www.sheffield.gov.uk/your-city-
council/independent-inquiry-into-
street-trees-dispute
Greens were the only party that 
objected to outsourcing the work 
on Sheffield’s streets and raised 
questions about the PFI contract.

If it wasn’t for Greens securing 
the inquiry, the truth would not be 
exposed.

Cllr Maroof Raouf said “It is clear that a 
single party administration is not good 
for democracy as decisions are made 
behind closed doors. Many people in 
this area have been completely let 
down by Labour

We need Greens to make the council 
more transparent and open.”

Street Tree InquiryCommunity 
Matters

No 10 bus
The no 10/ 10a bus service, which 
ended in August 2022, has still not 
been reinstated. 

Bev said “Please sign the petition 
to reinstate the much-missed no 
10/ 10a bus, the only 
bus service to the 
Hallamshire hospital 
for many of us.”Cllr Maroof Raouf and 

Bev Bennett

Bev Bennett runs events for the community 
at Dalton Court, Aizlewood Road

Dalton Court Community Centre, 
off Abbeydale Road, is now buzzing 
with activity. Bev Bennett and her 
team are providing a welcoming and 
inclusive place for people. 

Bev said “There’s been a great 
response which shows that this 
kind of community space is really 
needed. I’m looking forward to 
doing more and I’m already planning 
Windrush events for June.”

Cllr Maroof Raouf in Nether 
Egde where hundreds of 
healthy trees were felled

  bennettbeverley85@gmail.com 

  07724101993

  @sheffieldgreens

Abbeydale Road Bus Lanes


